SOUTHERN METHODIST UNIVERSITY

DALLAS, TEXAS 75222

ANTHROPOLOGY RESEARCH CENTER

November 10, 1965

Dr. Richard Daugherty Department of Anthropology Washington State University Pullman, Washington

Dear Dick:

We have just had the pleasure of a four day visit from Don Crabtree. Since you were responsible for suggesting that we invite him I want to tell you how successful his visit was and how much we enjoyed him. He was a real hit at the annual meeting where he gave the "speech", and was a real eye-opener to all of us here in working with the African materials. We really ought to do more with him for when he goes a lot of information is going to be lost.

Thanks again for suggesting him, it was a brilliant idea.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Fred Wendorf

Professor of Anthropology

FW/vm